
Notice of Supplemental Budget Hearing

A public hearing on a proposed supplemental budget for Newberg Dundee Public Schools, for the
current fiscal year, will be held at 714 E. Sixth St, Newberg Oregon.  The hearing will take place on June
24th at 5:30 pm. The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the supplemental budget with interested
persons. A copy of the supplemental budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after June
12th at the Newberg Dundee Public Schools District Office, between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm. 

Due to the increase in expenses in the general fund, the districts will need to utilize the contingency to

increase the budget authority in both transfers and support services. There is no change in budgeted

resources.

An additional transfer authority is needed in the special revenue funds. Funds are being transferred to

the general fund to offset a decrease in general fund revenue. There is no change in budgeted

resources.


